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MEDIA RELEASE 
3 March 2017 

Land Holders Affected by Storm Damage 

Local land owners recently affected by erosion or storm damage to fencing may be 
applicable for funding relief. 
 
Western Australia Natural Disaster Relief and Recovery Arrangements (WANDRRA) 
applications for primary producers should be lodged online through the Department of 
Agriculture Food (DAFWA), using the Department's Online Grant Management System 
before 13 August 2017. 
 
Please refer to website www.agric.wa.gov.au/wandrra for current support measures to 
assist in meeting the needs of primary producers affected by the recent weather events. 
 
Primary producer enquiries for WANDRRA should be directed to DAFWA’s Rural 
Business Development Unit on 1800 198 231 (8am to 5pm Monday to Friday). 
 
To report impacts of the recent rainfall and flooding, primary producers should contact 
DAFWA’s hotline on 08 9690 2022 (8:30am to 4:30pm Monday to Friday) or email 
flood_recovery@agric.wa.gov.au. 
 
ENDS 
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